

Jack Dellapiano Principal



Tabitha Cruz Assistant Principal

Jack Petion

Assistant Principal

Samantha Pugh Assistant Principal

245 King Street • Stratford, Connecticut 06615-5887 • (203) 385-4230 • Fax: (203) 381-2021 • www.stratfordk12.org/o/shs

October 2023

Dear Stratford High School Parents/Guardians:

Our Parent Conferences will take place on **Wednesday, November 15, 2023**. In an effort to maximize your opportunity to meet with your child's teacher(s) we will be offering both afternoon and evening conferences. Conferences this year will be offered both virtually and in person, both by appointment only. Please see the times listed below.

Afternoon 11:45 AM – 2:15 PM Evening 6:00 PM – 9:00 PM

This year, we will again be using E-collect forms in the Parent Portal to more efficiently coordinate conference appointments. Please note that you will need to access the Portal through the *Parent* account in order to make an appointment. Should you need help accessing your Parent Portal, please consult the main office. Additionally, you can find information on how to sign up for your appointment times in the attachment to this letter.

The portal will open on Monday, October 30th for scheduling conferences and remain open until Friday, November 10th. If you select a virtual conference, then you will receive a Zoom link from the teacher(s) you have made an appointment with in your email. If you select an in-person conference, then you should receive a confirmation email.

All of this information is also available on the SHS website homepage. Please note: there will be no conferences held for study halls or Advance classes.

If you have any difficulties, please contact the Main office. We thank you in advance for your cooperation and support.

Sincerely,

John Dellapiano Principal